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COBRA Subsidy Extended Again and Again and Again…
Alert Date: 04/16/10

Yesterday (April 15th, 2010) Congress passed, and President Obama signed in to law, The Continuing Extension Act of 2010 (H.R.4851).  The Act extends the 65% COBRA subsidy for involuntary termination through May 31st, 2010.  Eligibility for the subsidy is also backdated for Assistance Eligible Individuals (AEIs) terminated since April 1st.  Eligibly for the subsidy had expired for terminations after March 31st, 2010 prior to the passage of the Act.  
Stay tuned, another bill has passed both the House and the Senate which would extend the subsidy through December 31, 2010.  Due to difference in the two versions of this bill it must be reconciled before it can be signed into law.  Considering what has been happening with the extension over the last few months we will not try to predict if, or when, this next extension will be considered!
For more information contact Benefit Comply, LLC at 612-293-6622 or info@benefitcomply.com
While every effort has been taken in compiling this information to ensure that its contents are totally accurate, neither the publisher nor the author can accept  liability  for any inaccuracies or changed circumstances of any information herein or for the consequences of any reliance placed upon it. This publication is distributed on the understanding that the publisher is not engaged in rendering legal, accounting or other professional advice or services. Readers should always seek professional advice before entering into any commitments.
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